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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the profit warning announcement of World Wide Touch Technology
(Holdings) Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 16
May 2014 (the “Announcement”) where it was stated that the financial result of the Group
for the six months ending 30 June 2014 (the “Relevant Accounting Period”) is expected to
record a decline as compared with the same period in 2013 due to, among others, the
exceptional gain from the disposal by the Group of shares in investee companies is
significantly less than the same period in 2013.

The Company would like to further disclose that the exceptional gain from the disposal by
the Group of shares in investee companies for the period from 1 January 2014 up to the date
of the Announcement and this announcement was approximately HK$18.9 million, as
compared with HK$119.3 million for the six months ended 30 June 2013, representing a
drop of approximately 84.2%.

The Company would like to remind shareholders of the Company and public investors that
the Relevant Accounting Period has not ended yet and that the above figures may change. In
addition, the information contained in this announcement has not been audited or reviewed
by the Company’s auditor. Accordingly, Shareholders and potential investors are advised
to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

The Company will disclose further details of the Group’s financial performance when the
financial results for the Relevant Accounting Period are announced.

By order of the Board
World Wide Touch Technology (Holdings) Limited
Wong Kwok Fong
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
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